
 
  
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 
Attention Panthers! 
If you would like to attend the performance of Peter and the Star Catcher in the PAC this 
Thursday, Friday or Saturday please go see Ms. Goldin. The dates are November 3, 4 or 5th @ 
7pm. We have complimentary tickets for the first 20 students that sign up. Please let Ms. Goldin 
know which night you can go to the play. The performance is absolutely amazing!! Come see 
our incredibly talented students in the fantastic production! (11/1-4) 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 
Good morning panthers, ASL will be meeting in room 303 today, come learn about American 
sign language and play some fun activities. New members are always welcome. Hope to see you 
all there. (11/2)   
 
The Glow Jesus Club is a safe place for you to experience faith and seek God. Come just as you 
are to room 607 today at Lunch. Every Wednesday at Lunch the Glow Jesus club meets in room 
607. (Dearborn 11/02) 
 
Attention Crochet Club - We are moving to a new location! Crochet club and supplies will be in 
Room 216 with Mrs. Rivera every day during lunch. 614 will still be open to crocheters as usual. 
(Minarik 10/31-11/2)  
 
FBLA meeting in room 435 today @ lunch - don't be late we have a club photo scheduled. 
(Sylvester 11/2) 
 
Military Careers Club will be meeting today in room 625 during lunch. Today’s topic will in 
careers in the US Army. (Regan 11/2) 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 

Seniors! If you are free after 5th period today and are interested in hearing from the UC San 
Diego admissions officer, please come to the Performing Arts Center at 2:30 p.m. for the 
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presentation. If you have questions, please come see Ms. Teixeira in the College & Career 
Center. (Teixeira 11/2) 
 
Juniors and Seniors- If you're interested in going into the military after high school, PVHS will be 
offering the ASVAB test next week on Thursday, November 10th in the College & Career Center." 
Please see Ms. Teixeira to sign up & save your seat! (Teixeira 11/2-4) 
 

TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
Attention Students: If you would like to attend this Friday night football game, you will have to 
pay an entrance fee due to it being a CIF game. It will cost $8 for adults and $6 for students and 
seniors. (11/1-4) 
 
For tonight’s water polo game, there will also be an entrance fee of $7 for adults and $5 for 
students and seniors. (11/1-2) 
 
Attention all new AND returning softball players: conditioning will resume this Tuesday and 
Thursday from 430-530 at the softball field. CONDITIONING IS MANDATORY FOR 
RETURNERS NOT IN A CURRENT SPORT. You must have a current physical to participate. 
(Sewell 10/31-11/1) 
 
 

WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

Team                 Start 
 
Var BWP CIF Playoff Div. III Rd. 1 vs. Stockdale HS  5:00 
 
         “Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
OTHER 

 
Attention Students, 
Are you one of those students who likes to write down lists of assignments and upcoming school 
events? Do you wish you had a planner to do that? 
Well guess what? The front office just ordered 1,000 planners and they are available free to any 
student who wants one on a first come-first serve basis. 
They are personalized and have a picture of a beautiful black panther on the front. 
Please come up to the front office at lunch and pick yours up today.  (Herrera 10/31-11/3) 
 


